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THE WHITE HCUSE:. 

Scpternber 13, l97r) 

. ME:V!ORANDUM FOR: L. \VILLLJ.\M SEIDMAN 

FROM: 

SCBJECT: 

JAMES E. CONXOR ~,t.. '[. 
v 

Letter Requesting Advice from the 
D. S. International Trade Comn1is sian 
on the Generalized System of Preference·· 

The President reviewed your n1emorandun1 of September 10 
on the above subject and as recomtnended signed the letter to 
Chairman Leonard. 

The signed letter and file will be sent to Robert Linder for 
appropriate handling. 

Please follow-up with any other action that is necessary. 

c c: Dick Cheney 
Robert Linder 
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